Gentet, Matthias

From: Ekins, Richard

Sent: 26 April 2017 16:40

To: j

Cc: %Ekins, Richard

Subject: RE: The Generator Macnaghten House Compton Place LONDON WC1H 9RE -
2017/1924/A

Matthias (for Camden Council) and Ricci (for Marchmont Association)

I thought I should forward you the following that came in just now from a resident and leaseholder of Knollys House:

| was away for Easter and read your emails end of last week. | was going to say that it
was the job of Camden to remind some of its residents that Compton Place is not
the property of Generator, nor Knollys, nor no 37 etc.. (the block next to Birkbeck)
and maybe Ricci de Freitas in his capacity as Chair of Marchmont St should tell them
so. With you involved, it seems that the problem is solved.

I should think that it not up to the residents to fight this sort of thing, but up to
Camden whose council tax is so high to keep track.

You may recall that in the days when the Generator's logo colour was blue, they painted the walls of the
Compton Place passage blue giving the impression that it was part of the Generator.

On many occasions, I talked to traffic enforcement officers patrolling Tavistock Place and Judd Street who told
me they did not go down Compton Place because they thought it was the private property of the Generator.

Best regards

Richard Ekins




